From: hero granger-taylor.com

Sent: Wed Dec 04 12:20:37 2024

To: Planning

Subject: Planning, fao 2024/3983/L re 69 Gower Street fao Matthew Kitchener
Importance: Normal

| am commenting on this application on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC.

We are not opposed to the refurbishment work itself, which seems to be carefully
planned.

But we are strongly opposed to the addition of Air Conditioning, not least because it will
require so much ducting.

We have been unable to find details of this either at 2024/3983/L or 2024/3915/P,
particularly no internal plans.

Hero Granger-Taylor, Bloomsbury CAAC member.



